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Year Group information for  
September & transition days 

 
Please look out for a letter which 
your child will bring home next 
Friday, 24th June which will let 
you know who your child’s teach-
er will be in September.  Please 
read the letter carefully as it will 
contain information regarding the 
transition days on Monday 4th 
July. 

 

Sports Days 2022 

We are delighted to be able to invite parents to join us again for Sports days which will take place w/c 
18th July.  Please see below for your child’s year groups time and date.  If you are coming to watch, 
please stay behind the barriers.  Access to the field via the Hemmingwell gate will open 5 minutes be-
fore the start and will remain open for 15 minutes.  After these times parents / carers will need to walk 
round to Main reception to gain access to the field.  Thank you for your support by arriving promptly to 
watch your child.  Please park considerately of our neighbours if coming by car.  Please ensure your 
child wears their Oakway PE kit on this day. 

Reception—Monday 18th July at 1.15pm—2.45pm 

Year 1—Tuesday 19th July at 1.15pm—2.45pm 

Year 2—Thursday 21st July at 1.15pm—2.45pm 

Year 3—Wednesday 20th July at 9.30am—11am 

Year 4—Wednesday 20th July at 1.15pm—2.45pm 

Year 5—Thursday 21st July at 9.30am—11am 

Year 6—Tuesday 19th July at 9.30am—11am 

Wellbeing Award for Schools 

Earlier this week Oakway underwent a rigorous assessment day in support of our application for the Wellbeing Award 

for Schools and we are delighted to confirm that we achieved it!  The award recognises all of the good work that hap-

pens in school to support pupils, staff and parents in relation to promoting their emotional wellbeing and mental 

health.  Thank you to those parents who took the time to complete the surveys when they were sent out and also to 

those who came and met with the assessor.  Once we receive the written report we will share some of the feedback.  

The Assessor was particularly impressed with the pupils that she met and said that 

they were lucky to attend Oakway. 

 In the meantime more information about the types of support on offer to all of our 

stakeholders can be found on our website at Additional Support - Oakway Academy  

 

Dates to Remember 
 

Monday 4th July—Transition days for whole school 

Thursday 7th July—Year 6 Production at 2pm  : Parents welcome to attend 

Friday 8th July—Hatton Fun Run 

Wednesday 13th July—Year 6 Leavers party : 6pm—7.30pm 

Friday 15th July—Year 6 trip to Twycross Zoo 

Friday 15th July—Reports sent home to parents 

Monday 18th July—Year 6 leavers assembly at 9am. Parents welcome  

W/c Monday 18th July—Sports day (see times for different year groups) 

Thursday 21st July—children break up for summer holidays at 3.15pm 

Monday 5th September—School reopens to pupils 

https://oakwayacademy.org.uk/additional-support/


 

 

 

Year 5 Residential to Caythorpe  - April 2023 

Just a reminder to the current Year 4’s that the deposit 

for next years residential trip needs to be paid by 4th 

July 2022. 

Letters have been sent via ParentMail and deposits can 

be paid online or by 

sending cash into the 

main office. 
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                Early Years ‘Book & Biscuit’ 

We are delighted that many of our families are coming to join in with the 

children in Early Years to share a book and a biscuit on Friday afternoon’s.  

The children all enjoyed reading with their families and sharing their phonics 

books.  If your child is in Early Years, please come along from 2.45pm each 

Friday afternoon. 

 

  

 

 

Lost property will be on 

the KS1 playground be-

fore and after school on 

Monday.   

Anything left after this date will be recycled. 

Please help us by naming your child’s jump-

ers / cardigans as we have over 600 pupils in 

school. 

Thank you 

Hatton Fun Run! 

Friday 8th July sees the Annual Hatton Fun Run taking place!  

All pupils at Oakway will be taking part alongside pupils from Victoria, Ecton and Sir Christo-
pher Hatton. 

Parents are invited to come and watch and access to Hatton will be via the Hemmingwell gates.  Please note 
that the fun run will start at 10.15am and will be finished by 11am.  Access to the field will be from 10am and 
we ask that parents respect the barriers in place and do not walk through the gates to Hatton. 

All pupils should come to school in Oakway PE kit on this day and should bring a named water bottle and sun 
hat.  If it is a hot day, please ensure that you apply sun cream be-
fore your child comes to school. 

Further information regarding sponsorship will be sent out shortly. 

 


